
1 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
5 March 2024 
 
 
Navdeep Singh 
fyi-request-24950-3c291f7a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  

DOIA 2324-1196 
 

Tēnā koe Navdeep 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 November 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and 
Employment requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the following information: 
 

  I would like to have the information of number of resident visas got 
 approved to the store managers from Subway Sandwich stores from 2016 till 2023 who 
applied under Skilled employment category of Retail Manager(142111) 

 
Our Response 
 
As at 19 December 2023, the total number of resident visas approved to retail managers under the 
Skilled Migrant Category who held work visas linked to Subway stores, from 1 January 2016 to 19 
December 2023 (inclusive) was one.  
 
I hope you find this information useful. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact 
inzoias@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Sarah Clifford 
Director Visa  
Chief Operating Officer Immigration Branch  
Immigration New Zealand  
Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment  
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